
 

District Governor Message 
 

Greetings to Lions, Lioness, and Leos! 

 

It is now near the end of January and winter is almost over - depending on the 

ground hog's forecast coming Sunday!  Hang in there, spring will get here eventual-

ly. 

 

If you are planning on going to Toronto for the International Convention, don't for-

get your parade uniform.  Contact CST Tim Haight at cst.tim@mvpinc.ca if you 

need the hat or material for the shirt.  First one to contact me can borrow mine. 

 

I have completed 46 of my 52 club visits with the rest to be scheduled by the end of 

March.  As with my previous term as DG in Wyoming 20 years ago, I have found 

there are as many ways to serve a community as there are clubs.  Each does things a 

little differently, but the goal is the same: to serve our communities.  I would like to 

thank each club that I have visited for the warm hospitality shown to me and also 

their generosity to my charities of choice. 

 

As of last week all districts have had their conventions and have past the redistrict-

ing proposal by the required two-thirds margins.  One more vote is needed at the 

Multiple District Convention in May.  It is expected that it will pass and the council 

is beginning to work on the proposal to be submitted in July.  The Montana Past 

District Governor's Association has been meeting periodically to begin the transition 

to a single district and the District Governors in Canada have been in touch with 

each other on the process for their side of the border.  If you are interested in partici-

pating in the process please contact me or VDG Pauline Cooper as appropriate. 

 

On the membership level there is good news and bad news.  The good news is that 

we have chartered a club in Eureka as of January 16th.   The charter night dinner 

will be on March 21st.   If you are interested in attending please contact me or Cabi-

net Secretary Jessica Falcon.   The bad new is that the Crows Nest Pass club has 

turned in their charter.  It does us no good if we trade one club for another.   Mem-

bership and retention are important parts of a viable Lions Club.  The continued de-

cline in our membership is the root cause of the redistricting proposal.  

 

While the year is half over, this is a good time to re-evaluate your goals and objec-

tives for the year and expand your efforts to achieve them. 
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